
  
  

 
  
  
  

Federal Open Market Committee decided to raise the target range for the federal 
funds rate to 3.75% to 4%  

  
According to the Federal Open Market Committee (FOMC), Russia's war against Ukraine is causing 
tremendous human and economic hardship. The war and related events are creating additional upward 
pressure on inflation and are weighing on global economic activity. The Committee is highly attentive to 
inflation risks. 
  
The Committee seeks to achieve maximum employment and inflation at the rate of 2 percent over the 
longer run. In support of these goals, the Committee decided to raise the target range for the federal 
funds rate to 3.75% to 4%. The Committee anticipates that ongoing increases in the target range will be 
appropriate in order to attain a stance of monetary policy that is sufficiently restrictive to return 
inflation to 2 percent over time. 
  
 In determining the pace of future increases in the target range, the Committee will take into account 
the cumulative tightening of monetary policy, the lags with which monetary policy affects economic 
activity and inflation, and economic and financial developments. In addition, the Committee will 
continue reducing its holdings of Treasury securities and agency debt and agency mortgage-backed 
securities, as described in the Plans for Reducing the Size of the Federal Reserve's Balance Sheet that 
were issued in May. The Committee is strongly committed to returning inflation to its 2 percent 
objective. 
  
In assessing the appropriate stance of monetary policy, the Committee will continue to monitor the 
implications of incoming information for the economic outlook. The Committee would be prepared to 
adjust the stance of monetary policy as appropriate if risks emerge that could impede the attainment of 
the Committee's goals. The Committee's assessments will take into account a wide range of information, 
including readings on public health, labor market conditions, inflation pressures and inflation 
expectations, and financial and international developments. 
  
Please find the attached link to access Decisions Regarding Monetary Policy Implementation. 
https://www.federalreserve.gov/newsevents/pressreleases/monetary20221102a.htm 
  
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Priyamvada Singh, Senior Research Officer 
at Priyamvada.Singh@phdcci.in  with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist at spsharma@phdcci.in, 
PHD Chamber of Commerce & Industry. 
  



   
  
  

 

   
Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 
Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 
Email: spsharma@phdcci.in   
Website: www.phdcci.in 
Follow us on 

 
 

 

 

  

  
  
  
 
 


